Monadnock United Way

MUW General Campaign Chair Update
Follow us on our social media! o o @

Dear Friends of MUW,

We invite you to consider
Mike Jablonski, President of Whitney Brothers, has lived in Monadnocyk United Wa
Keene for most of his life. As he says, “I moved to Keene . € X Y
before graduating from Keene High School, Keene State in your estate planning so
College, and have lived in Keene ever since. | wouldn’t want to your generosity to this

live anywhere else.” community will continue
beyond your lifetime.

Donors who include
Monadnock United Way
in their estate plans are
recognized as members of
the Legacy Society. For
more information, visit
muw.org or contact Katie
Gardella at

katie@ muw.org or 352-
4209 ext. 27

Support MUW with a
donation now! Text MUW
to 41444, mail to 23
Center Street, Keene, NH
03431, or click below.

He is committed to this community and to MUW. And it shows.
He has been giving to MUW for 30 years, even before he
started working at Whitney Brothers. He is particularly
interested in MUW'’s children's focus area.

Donate now!

“Since Whitney Brothers manufactures
children’s furniture, we strongly support the
programs that benefit local kids. Specifically, |
find the work that Rise for baby and family (a
member of the MUW supported collaborative
Monadnock Alliance for Families) provides to be
extremely valuable and very touching.”



https://www.muw.org/
https://www.facebook.com/MonadnockUnitedWay
https://twitter.com/monadnockuw
https://www.instagram.com/monadnockuw/
https://www.whitneybros.com/
https://www.riseforbabyandfamily.org/
https://www.muw.org/impact/monadnock-alliance-families-0
https://www.muw.org/planned-giving
mailto:katie@muw.org
https://app.mobilecause.com/form/ZRKvlQ?reset=1&%253Bid=1&vid=oi7n5

Whitney Brothers has been running a workplace campaign for
as long as Mike has been working there. “I take a lot of pride in
seeing how generous my coworkers are in contributing to the
MUW. Regardless of income level or personal circumstances
Whitney Brothers employees are extremely charitable.”

Asked why he has supported MUW for all these years he said
“MUW funds many valuable programs and now with the
current demand for social services due to COVID, they are even
more important.”

We are grateful for your support, Mike, for the support of your
colleagues at Whitney Brothers, and to all our workplace
campaigns. United, we can do amazing things!

Sincerely,
Danya Landis, Karen Peterson, Beth Wood

General Campaign Co-Chairs, Stronger Together Annual
Campaign

You are now able to look
up past issues of this
newsletter!

Click here to see
prior issues.

PLEASE NOTE:

With the importance of social
distancing, we are limiting the
number of hours that our staff
come into the office to process
gifts received via US Mail. We
are asking donors to use our
safe, secure donation portal
whenever possible. However,
we gratefully accept checks
from anyone who prefers to
donate in that manner and we
will ensure that they are
processed in a timely manner.

Thank you to our Sponsors!
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